
Product Change Notification 

Amphenol 
Amphenol-Tuchel Electronics GmbH • www.amphenol.info • info@amphenol.de                         August 2010 

 
 
 

Colour variability C16/Ecomate housings 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This step was necessary to avoid delivery delays caused by raw material shortage. We 
kindly ask you for your understanding. 
 
 
 

 
Due to the current supply situation on the market for 
all plastic raw materials we have decided to qualify 
new materials for our housings. All approved 
material types have been tested comprehensively 
in our laboratory to guarantee the technical 
performance as specified in our catalogues and 
data sheets.  
Please note that the different raw materials which 
are used now can lead to colour variability of the 
housings which DON`T AFFECT the technical 
performance of our products. All specifications are 
still valid.  
 
 

For any questions about this Product Change Notification, please call: 
 
Berthold Roehrich Phone: +49 (0) 7131-929 549 E-Mail: berthold.roehrich@amphenol.de 

Raimund Lehmann Phone: +49 (0) 7131-929 395 E-Mail: raimund.lehmann@amphenol.de 
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